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Dear Prof Shastri,

It is shocking to hear about the said demise of Dr. Diwakar Shastri after rendering yeoman
services to the growth of Indian Education in general and putting up an institution like
Banasthali, which is known for equity & excellence for girls education. We offer heartfelt
condolences to those associated with the Great Institution & to you in particular on this tragic
loss.

Best Regards,

J.5. Neerav



